
            
 

Annapolis Transportation Board 
 

23 October 2024 

 

To: Mayor and Annapolis City Council 

 

Subject: Referral of O-16-24 and O-25-24 to the ATB 

 

We have reviewed the following draft ordinances that you referred to us for review and 

comment: 

  

 O-16-24: Special Residential Parking Districts - Permit Renewals  

 O-25-24: Special Residential Parking Districts 
 

The draft ordinances see appropriate to us and we have no further comment. Members  Beth 

Dolezal and Taylor Waters  were helpful in developing this ATB conclusion. 

 

 

 

Kurt Riegel 

Chairman, Annapolis Transportation Board 

  

https://annapolismd.legistar.com/LegislationDetail.aspx?ID=6738783&GUID=F4D89C1D-7285-484E-A9B6-CE79F7A257BA&Options=ID|Text|&Search=16-24
https://annapolismd.legistar.com/LegislationDetail.aspx?ID=6840823&GUID=E653DB96-628B-4458-8029-DBB2A8A5E135&Options=ID|Text|&Search=25-24

